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NAIFA Disclaimer and Compliance Alert

This NAIFA program (the “Program”) is intended to be educational and to provide program attendees
(and others who use the Program materials) with general information on various topics. The Program is
intended only to give general summarized information on the topics addressed. The information
contained in Program materials, and in accompanying presentations, does not constitute insurance,
financial, investment, estate planning, tax, legal, compliance, accounting or other professional services
or advice by the National Association of Insurance and Financial Advisors (NAIFA), by NAIFA Chapters, or
by the Program presenters, and should not be relied on as such advice.

NAIFA tries to provide accurate information in the Program, and in accompanying presentations, but
NAIFA does not warrant or guarantee the accuracy of Program materials or presentations. The generic
nature of Program materials and accompanying presentations may not reflect current and varying state
and federal regulations and may not be compatible with the specific rules established by insurance and
other financial services companies. It is the individual responsibility of all Program presenters to comply
with applicable state and federal insurance laws, securities laws and other laws, and with the applicable
rules established by the insurance companies and other financial services entities they represent.

NAIFA does not endorse Program presenters or their respective products or services and the views
expressed in a Program presentation are those of the presenter and not of NAIFA. NAIFA disclaims all
liability and responsibility for claims or damages that may result from any errors or inaccuracies in
Program materials or accompanying presentations, or from their content or use, and from any
transactions that may use information contained in Program materials or accompanying presentations.
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